From: olga harper [ ENEEEEEEE

Sent: 13 December 2020 16:02
To: Denise Dickson
Subject: Re: LA01/2018/0200/F

Dear Mrs Dickson

| refer to your letter of ! December 2020, received by email on 2 December, this in response to my request
for information made on 16 September. This is an unacceptable delay, given that the information
requested related to a planning application which Is due for consideration at Council Planning

Committee on 16 December. You state that ' the request for information was overlooked in error' when
my request was received .

Aileen McGarry has provided two attachments of great complexity. The text of one demonstrates long
delays by Case Officer in obtaining and following up on documentation from Statutory Agencies. She
states' a separate response will issue' on matters not already dealt with. No response has been received.

In the circumstances | request a deferral to January of the decision- making process, to give me time to
evaluate and respond to the information you have provided.

Yours sincerely

Olga Harper



